
What does participating involve? 
An interview with a researcher about the support you provide to your sibling with an
intellectual or developmental disability
Interviews will be approximately 60 minutes and conducted via Zoom or by phone

Will you be compensated?
Yes, you will be paid $40 for your time

How do I know if I am eligible?
You are eligible if: 

You are 18 years of age or older
You can speak and read in English
You have a sibling with an intellectual or developmental disability
You support your sibling with an intellectual or developmental disability. This means that
you assist with any of the following tasks or related: transportation, organizing medications,
monitoring or supervising, communicating with healthcare professionals, coordinating care,
advocating for your sibling, assisting with dressing or bathing/showering, grocery shopping,
meal preparation, providing financial support, or managing finances. 

If I am interested, what is the next step?
If you are interested in participating, you can contact the research team using the information
below, click the link below or scan the QR code to be directed to the eligibility screening
questionnaire. If you are eligible, a study team member will contact you to schedule an
interview. 

How do I learn more?
If you are interested in learning more about this research
study, have additional questions, or want to talk to a member
of the study team, you can do the following: 

Call us at 608-263-3638
Email us at SiblingCaregiverStudy@mailplus.wisc.edu
https://uwmadison.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3XenTk
V3m9lbpSC 

If so, we need your voice! The purpose of this study is to understand the support individuals
provide to their sibling with an intellectual or developmental disability

Are you supporting your sibling with intellectual or
developmental disability?

Scan below:

https://uwmadison.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3XenTkV3m9lbpSC
https://uwmadison.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3XenTkV3m9lbpSC

